
Greetings Clan Grant Members, 

   We have removed the membership directory from the 

website. It is still available, but you will need to send a 

request to admin@clangrant-us.org in order to receive a 

copy. This is to alleviate a small number of members 

concerns that their address and phone numbers were 

potentially accessible to hackers. 

Stand Fast! 

Clan Grant Society - USA 
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